

Fraser Dunlop Aboyne Golf Club Golf Road Aboyne AB34 5HP

Tuesday 19th June 2018

Dear Fraser,

## 2018 Belhaven Captain and Secretaries Championship North Qualifier

On behalf of Scottish Golf and everyone who enjoyed a fantastic day at Aboyne Golf Club, I write to thank all who contributed to the success of the 2018 Belhaven Captains and Secretaries Championship North Qualifier.

My extended thanks go to the members of Aboyne Golf Club who kindly gave up their beautiful course to allow the Championship to take place. The course was presented in excellent condition with numerous players commenting about the quality of the putting surfaces. I would like to take the opportunity to thank the green staff for presenting Aboyne in such immaculate condition.

Please also pass on our thanks to the bar and catering staff for providing a first class service to the players. Their efficiency and prompt delivery of food and beverages was greatly appreciated by all.

On a personal note, I would also like to thank you for your assistance both prior to and during the day of the event. Your attention to detail during the planning stages was invaluable, making my job particularly easy but more importantly enjoyable and I am grateful for your support.

Scottish Golf is delighted that Aboyne Golf Club agreed to host 2018 Belhaven Captains and Secretaries Championship North Qualifier and I would be grateful if you would pass on our thanks to the Captain and the Committee for their continued support of Scottish Golf events.

Yours sincerely

Mhairi McKay

Club Event Co-Ordinator

Mheir Miller